
From: Tony Garcia Carranza [mailto:tonygarciac@yahoo.com]  

To: Ruth Laredo 
Subject: Relocation 

 

Thank you Ruth! 

Sorry I couldn't reply before..... 

It has been a real pleasure doing this shipment with you. 

I was very pleased with the whole process and received 

remarkable services. 

I hope my colleague has contacted you already. I have 

recommended. 

I hope the UN in Tel Aviv will continue this relationship. 

Take care and this is my cell if you are in San Antonio, 

Texas 646 301 7075  

Thank you again, 

 

Cheers, 

 

Tony 
 

mailto:tonygarciac@yahoo.com

